

Ms. N. Fitzgibbon
Staff Officer
South Dublin County Council
Roads Department
County Hall
Tallaght
Dublin 24

Senior Executive Officer Roads Department

- 1 JUN 2006

South Dublin County Council

Bus Átha Cliath/Dublin Bus 59 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1. 59 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach, Baile Átha Cliath 1

Tel: +353 (01) 872 0000 Fax: +353 (01) 873 1195 Web: http://www.dublinbus.ie

Our Reference:

1/01/06

Your Reference:

30th May 2006

Dear Ms. Fitzgibbon

"To ask the Manager to obtain a report from Dublin Bus for this Committee on the recent removal of the bus shelter at the Texaco Garage on Rathfarnham Road"

I refer to your correspondence of 12th December 2005 and 19th January 2006 regarding the removal of a bus shelter at the Texaco Garage on the Rathfarnham Road.

I regret the delay in responding which was due to staffing difficulties which have now been resolved.

I have spoken to Clear Channel, who are responsible for the erection and maintenance of bus shelters. It is their intention to replace the shelter at the Texaco Garage on the Rathfarnham Road as soon as possible.

Again, apologies for the lengthy delay and thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Doherty

Business Development Manager:

/sh/tf

